
Car Club Meet great sign off to a great year! 

 

The Three Greyhounds Automobile Club Sunday 24 October 

2021 - Breakfast Meet By John Smith 

 

 

The day dawned grey and raining so my initial thought was “that’s it the Morgan can stay in the 

garage”, but closer inspection revealed patches of blue sky on the horizon. The Poster had said 

be in the pits for 09.30 so I left home just after 09.00, the Three greyhounds being just 10 

minutes away, with the top down and tonneau cover on.  When I arrived I thought I had got the 

wrong day as the Car Park was empty but no, there was one Porsche tucked in the corner. A 

few minutes later Kevin Osborne arrived followed shortly afterwards by David Stuart, despite 

being at the heart of Norcemog country there was not one representative from the local Centre. 

Several other Porsches arrived together with a couple of Mercedes and a Nissan.  
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The advertising had mentioned coffee and complimentary bacon butties, so whilst waiting small 

discussion groups formed to discuss everything from suspension mods to the weather.  

Attention was quickly grabbed by the arrival of three 1930’s Morgan three wheelers from the 

Northwest Centre of the Morgan Threewheeler Club. 

 

The promised refreshments duly arrived and the conversation groups largely moved indoors to 

enjoy the excellent bacon butties and, by this time, the welcome warming hot coffee. 
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The gathering eventually began to break up around 11.30 with promises to “See you next time!” 

Thanks to Tim and all the staff at the Three Greyhounds for making us welcome once again. 
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